
 

Lexia 

Congratulations to Tia-May, Alexa and Logan for completing a level on Lexia. 

Welsh National Tests 

During this term, all pupils in years 2-6 have completed Welsh National tests in Reading 
and procedural maths. Individual feedback and progress scores can be seen within 
their Hwb account: personalised assessments / learner feedback. 

School Banner 

We are very pleased with the school banner which is now displayed outside the front of 
the school. We have a second banner which we hope to put up in the Kingswood area of 
the village. If you are able to help us find a site and erect the banner, please get in touch. 

We need to advertise our school - there are people living locally who are unaware of our 
location or the wraparound care we offer. 

Children in Need - sponsored run 

All pupils will be taking part in a sponsored run next Friday (15th November) to raise 
funds for Children in Need. Pupils can come to school dressed in spots or in their PE kit 
for this event. 

Individual sponsor forms went home before half term. Monies collected can be sent 
into school in cash or by cheque, payable to Forden School Fund. Please ensure 
sponsor money and sponsor forms are handed in by Tuesday 26th November to ensure 
we can send them off in time. Thank you. 

Cycle Awareness Training 

Year 6 boys will be completing their National Standards Cycle Training on Wednesday, 
Y6 girls will be on Friday. If you wish to drop their bike at school the day before, it will be 
stored in the cloakroom overnight. Bikes can be dropped off up to 5pm the evening 
before. 

 

 

 



Donations for Christmas Fayre 

We have received a generous donation of a new ride-on electric tractor from Outdoor 
Toys in Montgomery. This will be one of many raffle prizes at the Christmas Fayre on 4th 
December. 

Please send in any donations for the Bottle stall, Christmas goods stall and raffle. Thank 
you. 

St Michael's church - Poppy Display 

There is a fantastic Poppy Display and memorabilia event at 
St Michael's church. All are welcome to visit and see the 
waterfall of over 1000 knitted poppies - refreshments 
available. 

• Saturday 9th November 10am-4pm 

• Sunday 10th November 2pm-4pm 

There will be a Remembrance Service on Sunday 10th 
November at 10:45am in the church. 

School Admissions 

Applications for Reception places in September 25 closes on Monday 6th January 
2025. 

Applications for Pre-School places.  

 

 

https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/3810/Apply-for-Pre-School-3-and-4-year-olds-Early-Years-Education
https://en.powys.gov.uk/article/3810/Apply-for-Pre-School-3-and-4-year-olds-Early-Years-Education

